INTERNATIONAL UNION OF ELEVATOR CONSTRUCTORS

LOCAL 31 2626 SUTHERLAND HOUSTON, TEXAS 77023

JOHN C. BELL, BUSINESS MANAGER RALPH J. TRENTADUE, BUSINESS REPRESENTATIVE

TELEPHONE (713) 926-9678 FAX (713) 926-5892

November 15, 2017

Frank Christensen, General President International Union of Elevator Constructors 7154 Columbia Gateway Drive Columbia, MD 21046

Dear Sir & Brother:

On behalf of the members and honorary members of Local 31 and especially the ones directly affected by the unprecedented flooding in the Houston area August 26th, 27th, 28th and 29th from Hurricane Harvey, we would like to express our sincere appreciation for the International's generous donation.

We have members and retirees that were hit with just wet carpet to those who had water up to their roofs. Some simply have to replace flooring while others must completely rebuild. While some were lucky to have flood insurance, others never thought they would need it because they were never considered in a flood zone.

With your generosity they will be able to do necessary repairs, replace necessities such as clothing, furniture, appliances, household items, even children's toys.

Thank you for showing how this union is built on brothers and sisters being there for each other in very difficult times.

Fraternally

John C. Bell

Business Manager

IUEC Local 31

JB/sb